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Mr. Wayne Klassing 
Klassing Hardbrake Company 
P.O. Box 860 
Joliet, Illinois 60434 
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Dear Mr. Klassing: 

The Department of Energy (DOE) has completed its review of the 
preliminary radiological data from the May 1989 survey of your 
facility in Joliet, Illinois, which is the site of the former 
W. E. Pratt Manufacturing Company. We are pleased to inform you 
that the survey has verified that the radiological condition of 
your facility is in compliance with applicable DOE Guidelines and 
that no remedial action or further investigations are necessary. 

We have directed our contractor, Oak Ridge Associated 
Universities, to send you a copy of the final report as soon as 
it is published. Once the final report is published, your site 
will officially be eliminated from further consideration in the 
Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program and information 
supporting that action will be placed in the DOE Public Reading 
Room in Room lE-190 of the Forrestal Building, 1000 Independence 
Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 

If you have any questions regarding the survey results or our 
associated actjans, contact Mr. Andrew Wallo of my staff at 
301-353-5439 or me. 

Sincerely, 

James J. Fib-e, Director 
Division of Facility and Site 

Decommissioning Projects 
Office of Nuclear Energy 
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Nr. Wayne Klassing 
Klassing Handbrake Company 
P.O. Box 860 
Jolirt, Illinois 60434 

Dear Kr. Edmonds: 

Enclosed is a copy of the final survey report for your facility 
in Zoliet, Illinois, which is the-site of the former W. E. Pratt 
Xanufacturing Company. This survey report documents the fact 
thar the radioloyichl condition of your facility is in compliarce 
with applicable Department of Energy Guidelines and that r>o 
remedial action or further investigations are necessary. 

If you have any questions regarding the survey results or our 
associate0 actions, contact Mr. James Wagoner of my staff at 
301-353-2802. 

Sincerely, 

James J. Fiore, Director 
Division of Facility and Site 

Decommissioning Projects 
Office of riuclear Energy 
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